
What a GREAT First Week!
I am so excited by what I have 

already seen from your children in 
just this first week of school!  Our

class has been making friends,
taking risks, collaborating, helping 
each other, and showing a lot of 

compassion and kindness.

It has been a busy week learning 
routines and easing back into the 
school year, and I am sure your 

children are tired.  They deserve a 
relaxing weekend to recharge 
their batteries and enjoy some 

family time.  Hopefully you can join 
them!  J

When we return to school on 
Tuesday, please remind your child 
that we will be having a gathering 

(assembly) that morning. 

Sincerely, 
Teresa Lewers

teresa_lewers@beaverton.k12.or.us

POPCORN FRIDAY:

Students have the 
opportunity on the first
Friday of each month to

buy a bag of popcorn
during lunch time.  Bags are 

$1 and all proceeds go to 
support SECO funded 

activities at Sato.

Specials Calendar:

Today we made our 
September Specials 

calendar.  The calendar also
included an original piece of
artwork by your child. Help

your child find a place to
hang the calendar so they, 
and you, can refer to it.  

Besides our Specials 
schedule, it also has 

important events listed, 
like birthdays, Back to 

School Night, SECO Movie 
Night, Popcorn Friday, 
Picture, and the like.

Back to School Night will be 
held September 6th starting at 

6:00pm.



The Week in (some)  Pictures

Connect With Us

teresa_lewers@beaverton.k12.or.us

http://teresalewers.weebly.com/

@STEAMinInFirst

PLEASE NOTE:
Next Wednesday, 9/5 is an 

Early Release Day.

Students at Sato will be dismissed 
at 1:35 pm.

Our Wednesday early release 
schedule is to facilitate teacher 

collaboration time. For more 
information on teacher 

collaboration time, click here.

Practicing routines in Math 

Workshop

Our introduction 

to Mrs. Fuller, 

our Student 

Success Coach.  

We learned A 

LOT in just one 

session!

Shared writing: 

thank you letter 

to Mrs. Fuller.

Five fold origami 

Yoda (from Tom 

Angelberger’s

books)

We started

our first 

grade self-

portraits

Writing about our 

first week in first 

grade (this was the 

anchor chart we 

made together)

teresa_lewers@beaverton.k12.or.us
http://teresalewers.weebly.com/
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/PS/Pages/ER-Background.aspx

